
Maryland Broadband Cooperative, Inc. awarded Miss Utility Locations Contract 

The Metropolitan Commission is pleased to announce that beginning August 14, 2023, the 

Metropolitan Commission will be utilizing Maryland Broadband Cooperative, Inc., a not-for-profit 

organization, to perform all utility locations (Miss Utility) for 

the existing water and sewer facilities.  The contractor will 

be representing the Commission and will be identified as an 

authorized agent. If you see them in the Community, they are 

working hard to help protect the Commission’s infrastructure from 

damage.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact us at 301-737-7400 (Extension 301). For additional 

information on the Miss Utility program, please visit our  
website using the link below. 

https://www.metcom.org/_files/ugd/0eb590_b4f1f6f284374d6abfd442e147de4395.pd. 

https://www.metcom.org/_files/ugd/0eb590_ba011186c2d84e42be4f3a559b02f069.pdf



